
   

 

 

 

 

Friday 14th June 2024 
 

Parent Bulletin 

Dear Families, 

Year 11 and year 13 have worked so hard over the exam period and whilst we are going to be very 
sorry to see them go, we are so proud of the focus and resilience they have shown in tackling each 
exam and the preparation they have done in between. As each of them reaches the elusive ‘final 
exam’ we wish them well for a safe and relaxing summer and look forward to seeing them again on 
results day. 

Next week we are looking forward to Sports Day on Friday 21st June. Please help us by sending 
students in with a bottle of water, a hat for the sun, sunscreen and snacks to help them through the 
day. It will be great to see all students demonstrating their sporting prowess in front of their peers. 
We will be celebrating every contender for their participation as well as those who will be 
attempting to win and even break school records. Good luck to everyone and we’ll keep our fingers 
crossed that next Friday is dry! 

JMA Book, Plant and Uniform Sale 
Thank you to everyone who has donated books and uniforms - our collection is certainly growing. Please 
continue to bring in uniforms and books (any - children’s, adults, reference, etc) to the office during school 
hours.  
And for those of you who are green fingered, it would be great if you could start potting things up in 
preparation for the sale on Saturday 6th July 10-12.  
The JMA will also be running a refreshments stall so donations of goodies for the cake sale would be very 
much appreciated on the morning.  
Please support our fundraising where you can. Thank you.  
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Important Dates 

20th June – Year 11 Leavers’ Assembly 
21st June – Year 11 Leavers Ball 
23rd July – school breaks at 1.10pm for the summer holiday 
 

 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Alastair West 
Headteacher 
John Mason School 


